M E M O R A N D U M
Date:

January 21, 2013
To:

Conference Members

From:

Rick Walker, Staff Coordinator

Re:

 G.S.O. Staff Changes
Friends,
This note is to let you know about some changes that are happening with staff here at G.S.O.  After ten years, Staff member Gayle Solheim Riese announced that she will be retiring at the end of February.  We thank Gayle for her many contributions over the years, and we wish her many years of happiness as she moves on.  

We are delighted to welcome two new A.A. staff members, Clay Rittenhouse and Steve Smith, to our General Service Office family.  
Clay will start work here on February 1 on the Cooperation with the Professional Community Desk.  Clay will be taking over for Adrienne Brown, who will be moving to the Nominating Assignment, which was Warren Stafford’s assignment before his retirement in November.  Clay, a past delegate from Eastern Pennsylvania, comes to us from a long-time career working for a family-owned business.  
Steve Smith will be assuming the responsibility for the Literature Desk starting March 11.  Steve joins us from the Minneapolis Intergroup, where he has been the office manager for the past two years.  Prior to working for the intergroup, Steve worked in education and the arts.  
There will be more about Clay and Steve in a future Box 4-5-9 article.
We know you join us in welcoming our G.S.O. “newcomers.”  

